
STAYING IN TOUCH 

19th May 2015 

 

Dear Parents & Friends, 

 
Tomorrow is our annual school Athletics Carnival for Years 3-6.  
I t  wil l be held at Blacktown International Sports Park, Eastern 
Road, Rooty Hil l.  
 
Children need to be at school on t ime as al l buses wil l be leaving 
by 9.00am.  Children in 5S, Sports Captains, Student Leaders 
and children running the 800m need to be on the 8.00am bus .  
 
Full sports uniform including hat must be worn.  Minimal canteen faci l it ies are available 
on the day but chi ldren are encouraged to bring their recess, lunch, sunscreen and 
drinks.  I t  might also be a good idea to pack wet weather gear in case of rain.  
 
There wil l be an allotted sect ion in the grandstand for parents who are not assisting on 
the day.  
 
We look forward to having a fun day together.  
 
Katherine McKay 
ACTING PRINCIPAL 
 

P&F NEWS 

We are holding a BBQ at Bunnings Seven Hills on Sunday 31st May. The BBQ 

will start at 9am and finish at 4pm. We are looking for some helpers for the day so 

if you think you could spare an hour or two please contact Jackie Coleman on 

0414775082. We understand a lot of you have commitments on the weekends yet 

we would love to see you there supporting our school! 

 

P&F General meeting will be held in the staff room on Wednesday 27th May. Everyone is welcome to 

attend and we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Entertainment books have arrived so if you have ordered one online please contact Jackie on 

0414775082 to arrange a pick up time. If you have yet to order please use the order form sent home last 

week or check our Facebook page for the link.                 P.T.O. 
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GAMES-A-THON 
 

On Friday, 5
th
 June 2015 the children of St Michael’s School will be participating in a  

GAMES-A-THON.  This Games-a-thon serves the purpose of raising funds for our school.  

This is our MAJOR fundraiser of the year. 

 

For the Games-a-thon the children will participate in various games throughout the day.  The 
children are asked to obtain as many sponsors as they can and record their information on 
their Sponsorship Card. 

 

Children are sponsored to participate.  As an incentive for the children to obtain sponsors for 
the Games-a-thon, there will be a MAJOR PRIZE of an iPad Mini for the student who raises 
the most money.  The highest fundraiser in each class will receive a movie ticket and for every 
$5 a child raises they will be given a ticket in our HUGE RAFFLE of prizes, which have been 
donated by our kind sponsors. 

 

This card needs to be returned to school on Tuesday, 9
th
 June 2015 with the money that was 

promised by their sponsors. 

 

The money raised from this event will go towards the purchase of reading resources for 

all grades. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of this major fundraising event 
and are asking for any parents that would be able to help on the day 
of the Games-a-thon.  Please complete the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lisa Samojlowicz 

ACTING ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

#-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------———- 

Attention: Mrs Samojlowicz – GAMES-A-THON 

 

I am able to help at the Games-a-thon on Friday, 5
th
 June 2015. 

 

Name: ………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s name: …………………………………………                 Class: ………… 


